
 

 

 
From: kochm979 [mailto:kochm979@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 10:48 AM 
To: Lacock Fletcher <Fletcher.Lacock@rcgov.org> 
Subject: Fwd: Undeliverable: Concerning the proposed new casino on Mt. RUSHMORE Rd, I must 
strongly voice my opposition. As a resident on St. Charles Street we have had to endure drunks sleeping 
in our yards, discarded beer and wine bottles littering our yards... 

 

 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: postmaster@rcgov.org  

Date: 03/23/2016 10:17 AM (GMT-07:00)  

To: kochm979@gmail.com  

Subject: Undeliverable: Concerning the proposed new casino on Mt. RUSHMORE Rd, I must 

strongly voice my opposition. As a resident on St. Charles Street we have had to endure drunks 

sleeping in our yards, discarded beer and wine bottles littering our yards, sweeping up the broken 

shards of wine bottles thrown on our sidewalks and steps, people vandalizing our fences and 

garages, teens running through our fenced yards unsupervised by parents, 3 of the robbers using 

our street as their road of travel and hiding here. He'll no.  

 

 

 

From :   Marvin and Kay Paschke 

   725 St. Charles Street 

  Rapid City, SD 57701 

   Phone: (605) 348-0210 

   E-mail: mkpaschke@rap.midco.net 

 

To: City of Rapid City 

Community Planning & Development Services 

300 Sixth Street 

Rapid City, SD 57701 

E-mail: cpweb@rcgov.org 

 

Re:  Notice of hearing for planned Development Application; File # 16PD009 

Applicant:  Kennedy Design Group Inc for MC Oil  

Location: 1808 Mount Rushmore Road and 729 Saint Andrew Street 

Purpose:  Major Amendment to Planned Development to expand and on-sale liquor 

establishment in conjunction with casino. 

 

I do not think we need more (or enlarged) gambling and liquor establishments in our 

residential 
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Area.  There are already, six (6) businesses selling liquor along Mount Rushmore Road 

between 

Franklin Street and Saint Patrick Street.  They are open late at night and are prime 

locations for robberies.   This is primarily a residential area with homes, Wilson grade 

school and Wilson Park. 

 

Signed:  Marvin L. Paschke    

Signed: Kay Paschke  

 

 

 

On Wednesday, March 23, 2016 2:30 PM, j thom <thethomtao@yahoo.com> wrote: 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My husband and I own and reside in the home at 715 Saint Charles Street, Rapid City, 
SD, 57701. 
 
I do not believe we need expanded liquor sales in the neighborhood, nor do we need 
additional gambling. I am opposed to increasing either type of business in the vicinity.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Jodi Thom 
 

mailto:thethomtao@yahoo.com

